Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Extension of period of review

From: Peace-Bunch, Loretta Y <loretta.peace-bunch@ncdoi.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Hoomani, A. John <john.hoomani@ncdoi.gov>

Subject: Extension of period of review

Ashley,

The Department of Insurance is requesting an extension of the period of review for all of the Chapter 12 rules that are
up for readoption. Please let us know if more information is needed.

Thank you,
Loretta

Loretta Peace-Bunch | Rules Coordinator

N.C. Department of Insurance
325 N. Salisbury Street
Raleigh, NC 27603

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



